

## St Joseph's Catholic Primary School

HEADTEACHER: Mrs K Vernon

Together in faith we nurture, encourage and inspire each other to achieve excellence and become all that Jesus calls us to be



16<sup>th</sup> July 2020

**Dear Parents and Carers** 



Further to my letter yesterday please note that unfortunately we will be unable initially in September to offer Breakfast Club provision. This is due to the Government guidance to organise pupils wherever possible into separate classes (or 'Bubbles') and to limit any mixing between the Bubbles. This will be subject to review in line with any further guidance from Government. We hope to be able to organise after school clubs but this will be on a year group basis only in the first instance

On our school website you will find our School Risk Assessment which outlines all arrangements we are taking to ensure every child and member of staff are kept as safe as possible. You will also find a copy of an Addendum to our School Behaviour Policy to take account of COVID19, and a Home school Agreement which all parents and children will be asked to sign on return to school in September. Please be assured that all these measures are necessary and have been taken to support the safety of all in our school community.



Please continue to keep up to date with any communications by checking regularly for any updates on Class DOJO and Parents App.

Take care of yourselves and stay safe and we look forward to seeing you all again in September.

God bless you and your family

Kathryn Vernon Headteacher



Wheatiania Lane wallasey Merseyside CH44 7ED

Phone: 0151 638 3919 Fax: 0151 638 6104

Email: schooloffice@stjosephs-wallasey.wirral.sch.uk